
 

 

                                                                                                                            

 

HELP IDENITIFY/ VEHICLE PROWLERS 

 

    

These are photos of two individuals 

connected to multiple vehicle 

prowls/thefts that have occurred in 

the City of Camas over the past week.  

In some cases, credit cards were 

stolen and used at local businesses.  If 

you can help identify these 

individuals, please contact the Camas 

Police Department or call 911 and 

request to speak with an on-duty 

officer. 
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